
 

 
 
 

February 18, 2002 
 
RE:   American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
FCC ID:  PB6-00091 

 
Dear William: 
 
After the review of your comments, we’ve made some modifications upon your advice; the 
modifications are summarized as follows: 
 
1. We’d certified it as DTS already, please find the equipment class applying in the 

Form731 sent before. 
2. We will upload the External photos in a separate exhibit. (Attached) 
3. The RF Exposure is modified, please find in the attachment. 
4. The manner have been change the value regarding to the Mobile environment, please 

find the page in the attachment. 
5. We will advise the manufacturer to made an insert pages same as the attachment shown. 
  
 
The matters needed with the modified report are attached. 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. Thanks for your kindly 
consideration. 
 
 

Sincerely yours, 
Eric Wong 
Testing Engineer 
Training Research Co Ltd. 

 


